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Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

October 15, 2012

Re: DW 12-170 Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc.
Temporary Rate Agreement

Dear Ms. Rowland:

On Friday, October 19, 2012, a hearing on temporary rates is schedule. Staff and
Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. are the only participants in this docket and we wish to
present the attached temporary rate agreement at Friday’s hearing.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Marcia A.B. Thunberg
Staff Attorney
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